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Recycling has become an issue on the Brighton campus over the years that Building Services feels needs addressing.  There has been a recycling program for some time now but hasn’t been the given the effort that is needed for success on everyone’s part.
Building Services has been given the great opportunity to reinvigorate the program with new receptacles that could make the system work better.  President Kress’ committee has given us the opportunity and funds to upgrade what we already have.
We’ve created a new brochure, and a student is in the process of creating a video to explain the way MIXED RECYCLING works.  Along with new receptacles and the college community’s assistance we believe we can make this work.
The challenge we are having is that the program is vast in its nature and we would like to reach out to the college community for some help.  We would like to start a committee that is interested in this project to assist in its implementation.
We are looking for 4 staff/faculty and at least one student that can help.  What is needed is 1-2 hours a week to meet and put into effect this vital program.  Please contact me if interested

John Haines
Building Services
jhaines@monroecc.edu
Or 685-6180 or 685-6330
